Young Learners Winter Update 2022 Grade 1 and 2

Our November sessions had us setting sail on the high seas of adventure as we discovered the properties of density and displacement, as well as how to construct and float a boat. We had fun loading as many 'Pilgrims' as we could upon our makeshift Mayflowers! Students drew blueprints of their ships, and recorded the number of Pilgrims their ships could hold before they sank!







December and January brought us the Snowman Challenge, sponsored by the New Jersey Consortium for Gifted and Talented Programs. We examined effects of pollution on the environment, the recycling process, and steps to take that will ensure a cleaner, safer environment for both people and wildlife.

Our Young Learners rose to the challenge of designing and crafting a snowperson/animal made from recyclable material, and exhibiting a pillar of character. Snowmen have been photographed, and student entries have been recorded. Stay tuned to hear the results of the contest upcoming in February! Snowmen are currently being displayed in the LAS Multipurpose room/Library for staff and students to enjoy! What an incredible bunch of snowmen we have on display, and what creativity and ingenuity shown by our Young Learners!















